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Upgrades to Chatswood Public School  
Works notification October 2021 

Dear Community, 

We are upgrading Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School with new and improved education 
facilities to support the student community. 

Tower crane installation at Chatswood Public School 

On Friday 8 October between 7:00am and 6:00pm and Saturday 9 October between 7:00am and 5:00pm, a tower 
crane will be installed at Chatswood Public School within the current hoarding and construction site, weather 
permitting (see map). In the event of rain, the installation will take place on Monday 11 October and Tuesday 12 
October between 7:00am and 6:00pm. 

The tower crane will assist with the movement of materials on site.  

An oversized vehicle will deliver the tower crane through the Pacific Highway vehicle entrance and traffic control 
will be in place.  

Appropriate controls and monitoring measures will operate while the crane is on site. Crane loads are restricted to 
lifting within the perimeter of the construction site only.  

When not in use the crane will operate in ‘free slew’, which is a safety measure that allows it to move freely in the 
wind when not in use.  The crane installation will be signed off by a Structural Engineer ahead of being used for 
construction and movement of materials, and will also be subject to daily pre-start inspections prior to operation. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts to the 
community at every opportunity.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Indicative Tower Crane location 

Indicative map of  
Chatswood Public School’s 
current work zone 

For a Translating and Interpreting 
Service, call 131 450 and ask them to call 
the Department of Education - School 
Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651.  
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